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USER NOTICE 

 

Title MM-0100 Organisation Site IT, Printer and Network 
Infrastructure Readiness 

Purpose To inform ESR users of the changes made to this document. 

Intended 
Audience 

IT departments of ESR users. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

UN2990 – Updates made to MM-0100 Organisation Site IT, Printer and Network Infrastructure Readiness  

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

 

SUBJECT  
 

This notice is to inform users of the updates made to the MM-0100 document.  

 
DETAIL 
 

Version 32 of the MM-0100 document has recently been released. It references the current supported 
versions of client software.  
 
The following is a list of the key sections of MM-0100 that have been updated:- 
 
Section 1 has been updated to show that the supported version of JRE is:- 
 

• JRE version 1.8.0_261 
 
Section 1 has also been updated to show that the supported version of Office is:- 
 

• Office 2016 
 
Section 1 has also been updated to show that the supported version of NHS Digital Identity Agent is:- 
 

• IA 2.3 
 
Section 1 has also been updated to show that the supported Flash Player is no longer required 

 
Section 7 has been updated to show that the supported versions of JRE is now 1.8.0_261 
 

ACTION REQUIRED 
 

Please share this version of the document with your IT Department or IT Provider. 

  
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 

The new version of the MM-0100 document can be found here Click here to access MM-0100 on 
ESR Hub . 
 
Please direct any queries on this notice to esr.interfaces@nhs.net 
 

NEXT UPDATE 
 
A further User Notice will be issued ahead of the next version of the MM-0100 being released.  
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